From: cityclerk
Subject: Letter of Support for Otway Expansion

From: Lauri Karj <*Redacted*>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 4:00 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Letter of Support for Otway Expansion

Dear Mayor and Council,

Our names are Helina and Lauri Karjaluoto, 9835 Lakeshore Drive, Prince George, B.C.

Please include this letter on the agenda of the Council meeting.

Otway is a very bright jewel in the City of Prince George, a venue that people of all ages can enjoy year round.

Nordic skiing gets all ages out into the fresh air, it's great for fitness and socializing along the trails. It is a quiet sport,
with smiling faces all around...great neighbours for the land owners of Miworth.

We have been members for over fifty years. With the hard work of many volunteers, we have seen the facility grow into
this world class venue. More trails to enjoy would make this jewel glow even brighter!

Best regards,

Helina and Lauri Karjaluoto



